
Page 1 of 1 
 

  Aiken & Associates Phone: (519) 351-8624  
  578 McNaughton Ave. West    E-mail: randy.aiken@sympatico.ca 
  Chatham, Ontario, N7L 4J6        
          
 
 
December 6, 2011        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE: EB-2011-0268 - Updated Comments of LPMA on Adjustment to Hydro One 
2012 Transmission Revenue Requirement & Uniform Transmission Rate 
Calculations 

 
This letter is a follow up to that filed on December 5, 2011.  In that letter the LPMA had 
expressed a concern for the apparent difference in the revenue requirement for Great 
Lakes Power Transmission (GLPT) in EB-2010-0291 compared to that used by Hydro 
One in the calculation of the Uniform Transmission Rate. 
 
The revenue requirement used by Hydro One is $35,247,808 as compared to a figure of 
$36,060,024 in the revenue requirement work form submitted by GLPT in EB-2010-
0291.  It has been pointed out by Board Staff that this amount has been adjusted by an 
amount shown in Appendix B to GLPT's November 17, 2011 letter.  The resulting 
revenue requirement matches that used by Hydro One in its calculations. 
 
As a result LPMA no longer has any concerns with the figures used by Hydro One to 
calculate the uniform transmission rate. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
c.c. Susan Frank, Hydro One  
 


